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Bethel High School School Circular 19060 29/6/2020

{Recruitment of student helpers for S.6 Graduation Ceremony )

Dear Parents,

Your child has been selected to be one of the helpers for the “S.6 Graduation
Ceremony” which will be held on 3™ July 2020 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Students are reminded
to wear either proper summer school uniform or l‘group uniform, and they should arrive the school
by 8:10 a.m. Should you have any enquiries, please contact the Vice-Principal, Mr. Tsoi Kwok Wing,
at 2471 2622.

Yours faithfully,

(‘szﬂwr\/

Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)
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(Reply Slip) (BHS19060)
(Please hand in the slip to the teacher-in-charge by 2 July 2020)

To: The Principal of Bethel High School

I have read in acknowledgement of the above notice in connection with the relevant
arrangements made by the school. I *agree / do not agree my child to be the helper for the “S.6
Graduation Ceremony” on 3rd July 2020.

Name of student :

Class : ( )

Signature of Parent :

Contact Telephone no. :

Date :

* Please delete as appropriate



